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  Wednesday 15th June, 2022 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 2 Week 8 

Website: https://repton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

E-Mail: email: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
T: 66554201  

F: 66554570 

 

 

 REPTON 2022  

 
JUNE  2022 

15th            P & C Meeting – 5 PM 
16th        School Athletics 
               -Mylestom Oval BBQ 
23rd        Small School Athletics 
 
JULY  2022 

1st           Last Day Term 2 
3rd-10th    NAIDOC WEEK 
19th              First Day Term 3 
21st          NAIDOC celebrations  
 
 

 

Thought of the Week 

 

"Every child deserves a 

champion - an adult who 

will never give up on them, 

who understands the power 

of connection and insists 

they become the very best 

that they can possibly be."  

Rita Pearson 

 

 

 

  

 

Principal’s Message 

Athletics: It’s carnival time!! We will host our Repton carnival at 

Mylestom oval this Thursday with march past, running races, discus 

and some novelty events. P&C will run a small BBQ and canteen for 

our students. We will then complete the long jump, shot put and high 

jump on Friday afternoon at school from 12 pm. All welcome to both 

events.  

Experiences: It seems our students are interested in learning through 

experiences rather than with getting more “stuff” based on student 

feedback. So, we are trying to build opportunities to make learning 

meaningful for all our students. We have a focus on making our 

school feel safe and special to all our students both in the classroom 

and playgrounds and now we can add some more opportunities to 

experience these to the fullest.  

Working Bee: Our GA Chris, has been working hard around the school 

grounds and in classrooms to finish off odd jobs. It is looking like a 

working bee will be needed so if you are able to push a wheelbarrow, 

we would love to hear from you. Please call Vanessa in the office on 

66554201 and leave your details.  

Emotional learning: If we start every day with positive thoughts and a 

smile, our learning is bound to be successful. Some days, our students 

are just not in a good mood, have had a messed-up morning or even 

had to miss breakfast. This can set the tone of the day. So, in the 

morning, we talk about the things we are looking forward to and 

check-in with everyone to see how they are feeling. We can then 

make sure we make the time to prepare everyone for learning, in the 

right emotional state.  

 

Have a great week, 

Mrs Kristy Glyde 

Principal  

 

https://repton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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As part of our cultural studies 

unit K/1 Gaagal have been 

learning to play the African 

drums. Thank you to Miss V 

for sharing your drumming 

knowledge, skills and passion 

with us. Drumming is great 

fun and also good for the 

brain. Students have to keep 

time, follow patterns, 

cooperate with each other 

and listen carefully.  

 Robots and research. Students 

in Bindarray have been busy 

researching the many 

different cultural celebrations 

from all over the world. This 

week we looked closely at the 

Ganesha festival and located 

India on a world map. I 

wonder where next week will 

take us? We also had fun 

learning about robotics and 

sharing a robot race! Check in 

on Seesaw to watch the fun! 

 Wow! What a week Winda 

had on camp up at Cascade 

Environmental Education 

Centre. Our students were 

incredible while participating 

in some amazing activities 

and learnt a lot from the 

wonderful staff and rainforest 

environment at Cascade. 

There were lots of memories 

made and we couldn’t have 

been prouder of how well our 

students represented 

themselves and our school. 

Well done, Winda!  
 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
Gaagal  Bindarray  Winda 

     

 

 

 

 

 
Coco  Brax  Sonny 
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P&C Meeting TODAY 5pm!! 
 

 
 

 Win Bin Wednesday:  

 Chloe, Evie, Brax  

 

 
 

CANTEEN 
NEWS 

Don’t forget 
Canteen is 

on  
this Friday! 

 

 

We would appreciate any donations of recycled bottles for 
worm juice for our gardens. 

500ml, 1 or 2 Litre water or juice bottles (no milk bottles!) 
would be great. Thanks! 
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